
Information from ISR Office (As of 11 OCT 2022) 

Recording of ISR-WFUMB-WHO webinar available free of charge 

I am writing to you on behalf of the International Society of Radiology (ISR) to 

inform you about a special opportunity that I believe will be of value for your 

society members. 

As you may have read, the ISR, jointly with the World Federation for Ultrasound 

in Medicine and Biology (WFUMB) and the World Health Organization (WHO), 

organized a Webinar on Safer Maternal and Newborn Care – the Role of 

Ultrasound on 14 September. 

The webinar was held on the occasion of World Patient Safety Day (WPSD), 

which is celebrated yearly on 17 September and this time focused on safety in 

maternal and newborn care. As you can see from the program, the webinar 

gathered high-level speakers not only from the host organizations, but also from 

radiological technology and midwifery, among others, and paid attention to 

different settings. 

It is my particular pleasure to inform you that the recording of the webinar is 

available free of charge here. 

https://www.who.int/news-room/events/detail/2021/09/17/default-calendar/world-patient-safety-day-2021
https://www.isradiology.org/storage/app/media/Program_WHO-ISR-WFUMB%20webinar%2014%20Sept%202021_1.pdf
https://register.gotowebinar.com/recording/3499970229278926350


I believe that this is an extremely valuable source for the radiological community 

and our partner disciplines, which has also been confirmed by the positive 

feedback from live and on-demand viewers. 

Offering this webinar for free is part of the ISR’s mission to promote global 

radiological quality and safety and to bring high quality radiological education, 

especially to underserved areas, which is only possible thanks to the support 

from our member societies. 

Sincerely, 

Renato A. Mendonça 

ISR President 
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